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The universe's rate of expansion is in dispute – and we may
need new physics to solve it
It started with a bang, and has been expanding ever since. For
nearly a century, this has been the standard view of the
Universe. Now one.
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The first clue you need to understand the expansion of the
universe is that general relativity is a theory for
space-time, not for space. As Herman.
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The expansion of the universe is the increase of the distance

between two distant parts of the universe with time. It is an
intrinsic expansion whereby the scale of space itself changes.
The universe does not expand "into" anything and does not
require space to.
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A The Universe is not Expanding defines the concept of
distanceby stating in mathematical terms how distances between
two nearby points in space are measured, in terms of the
coordinate. The discovery led to the widespread acceptance of
the idea that our Universe is dominated by a mysterious force
called dark energyand altered the standard model of cosmology
forever. What is being seen is that the universe is expanding
faster nearby than we would expect based on more distant
measurements.
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Here 'space' is a mathematical concept that stands for the
three-dimensional manifold into which our respective positions
are embedded while 'universe' refers to everything that exists
including the matter and energy in space, the extra-dimensions
that may be wrapped up in various stringsand the time through
which various events take place. However such a field, if
found in the future, would be scalar. Metric mathematics and
tensor.
SubjecthistoryDiscoveryofcosmicmicrowavebackgroundradiationHistor
a real science man! Instead those of you in the Pop-Cosmology
rant brigade living here are having a debate between
yourselves as to whether almost unnoticeable pixels should be
green or blue?

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

